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October 8, 2015

Ms. Angela Calvillo

Clerk of the Board

Board of Supervisors, City Hall

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4694

RE: File No. 140806
Dear Ms. Calvillo:

RE: Ordinance (File No. 140806) amending the Health Code, Article 38,
to require an enhanced ventilation system for sensitive use projects
within the Air Pollutant Exposure Zone, and establishing document
review fees; amending the Building code to correspond to the Health
Code changes; and making environmental findings, and findings of
consistency with the General Plan, and the eight priority policies of
Planning Code, Section 101.1.

The Building Inspection Commission met and held a public hearing on
October 15, 2014 regarding File No. 140806, but the Commissioners did not
take action or provide a recommendation.

The Following Commissioners were in attendance:

Vice-President Mar
Commissioner Melgar

President McCarthy
Commissioner Lee
Commissioner McCray, Jr.
Commissioner Walker

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 558-6164.

Thank you for distributing this report to all members of the Board of Supervisors.

Sincerely,

Sonya Harris
Commission Secretary



cc: Tom C. Hui, S.E., Director
Board of Supervisors



